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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 77 Beale Street

San Francisco, CA 94106
415/973-4684
TWX 910-372-6587

James D. Shiffer
Senior Vice President and

General Manager
Nucfear Power Generation
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October 10, 1991

PG&E Letter No. DCL-91-245

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2
Response to August 23, 1991 NRC Letter Regarding PG&E's Purchase
and Dedication of An Additional Emergency Diesel Generator

Gentlemen:

NRC letter dated August 23, 1991, summarized a July 15, 1991, meeting
between PG&E and the NRC Staff regarding PGSE's purchase and dedication
of a commercial-grade Emergency Diesel Generator (EDG) for installation
as a sixth safety-related EDG at Diablo Canyon Power Plant. The NRC
noted in the letter that PG&E agreed to provide additional information
related to meeting Agenda Items g2 and g3. PG&E had planned to
incorporate information regarding these two agenda items into the
Replacement Parts Evaluation (RPE) that PG&E has prepared in order to
document the dedication of the commercial grade EDG as safety-related.
PG&E had understood that the NRC Staff would review this information in
the next inspection phase of the sixth EDG.

Subsequent discussions between PG&E and the NRC Staff on September 19
and September 25, 1991, have confirmed that this approach is acceptable
to the NRC. Accordingly, PG&E is incorporating the requested
information into the RPE, which will be available for NRC review during
the next NRC inspection phase of PG&E's purchase and dedication of the
EDG.

Sincerely,

C
James D. Shiffer

CC: Ann P. Hodgdon
John B. Hartin
Phillip J. Horrill
Harry Rood
Howard J. Wong
CPUC
Diablo Distribution
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